Östtimorkommittén

  


















Chargé d’Affairs Elisabet Budiastuti The Republic of Indonesia’s Embassy in Stockholm
Sysslomansg 18
112 41  STOCKHOLM

Among the countries most severly hit by the earth-quake and the tsunamis on the 26:th of December 2004 is Indonesia and particularly the Aceh territorium. It is a hard blow to a population already suffering from a lot of hardship in its daily life.
The Swedish East Timor Committee (Östtimorkommittén) mourns with the many that have lost their children, parents, spouses, relatives, colleagues and friends.
The committee is assured that national and international agencies will do their utmost to provide relief as fast as possible to all affected. We would also like to express our hopes that the region soon will receive generous aid to the reconstruction work required and that the assets will reach the addressees and not land in the pockets of middlemen as so many times before after catastrophies.
Yours sincerely,
Stockholm the 4:th of January 2005
Östtimorkommittén
(Gabriel Jonsson)
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